
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – CROCKETT 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – TUESDAY, 15 SEPTEMBER 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Co-Trainer’s Mr. T & C. McEvoy have notified 
Thoroughbred Racing SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at 
Murray Bridge on Saturday, 8 August 2020, CROCKETT underwent throat surgery. 
 
 
CROCKETT will continue to be spelled.  
 
 
S B Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
15 September 2020 

 


